
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (March 10, 2022) - Nearly 50 Port Authority bus routes will be 
detoured in downtown Pittsburgh on Saturday, March 12 for the St. Patrick's Day 
Parade. 
  
Buses that operate on Boulevard of the Allies (Routes 56, 57, 58, and 67) will begin 
detouring at 7 a.m. for parade assembly. Buses that operate in the Strip District 
(Routes 2, 54, 86, 87, 88, and 91) will begin detouring about 7:30 a.m. for parade 
staging. 
 
All other bus routes will begin detouring about 9 a.m., with most routes resuming 
regular service soon after the streets are reopened. A complete list of bus routes that 
will be detoured is available at www.PortAuthority.org/StPatricksDayParade. 
  
Riders should anticipate delays on bus routes that travel downtown.  
  
During the parade and through the early evening, two-car trains will operate on the Red, 
Blue, and Silver Lines. 
  
Additionally, a free rail shuttle will operate between Steel Plaza Station and Penn 
Station next to the East Busway beginning about 7 a.m. until streets are reopened. 
  
Riders are reminded that due to the closure of the Saw Mill Run Boulevard Bridge, Red 
Line rail cars are traveling over the Blue Line. Port Authority is operating a rail shuttle 
between Overbrook Junction and Potomac Station and a bus shuttle between Potomac 
Station and Station Square. Both are operating every 30 minutes. 
  
In the event of adverse weather on Saturday, additional service updates will be posted 
on Twitter @pghtransitalert.  
  
Riders with questions are encouraged to contact Customer Service by calling 412-442-
2000, on Twitter @pghtransitcare or via live chat at www.PortAuthority.org. 
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